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carpenter matters by karen
tongson'

'how the whitest singer of the
70s became an icon in the
April 25th, 2020 - on february
4 1983 karen carpenter died
while she was reaching for a
fuzzy bathrobe in the bedroom
closet at her parents
midcentury suburban home in
downey california by all
accounts ray coleman s 1994
biography chief among them
karen spent the day before she
died cruising between suburban
chain stores looking for sturdy
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household items like a washer
dryer at the downey''rock and
roll book club why karen
carpenter matters
June 3rd, 2020 - the current s
why karen carpenter matters
giveaway use this form to enter
the current s why karen
carpenter matters giveaway
between 7 45 a m cdt on
wednesday june 5 2019 and 11 59
p m cdt on tuesday june 11 2019
two 2 winners will each receive
one 1 paperback copy of why
karen carpenter matters three 3
backup names will be drawn'
'why karen carpenter matters
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two dollar radio headquarters
May 21st, 2020 - in why karen
carpenter matters karen tongson
whose filipino musician parents
named her after the pop icon
interweaves the story of the
singer s rise to fame with her
own trans pacific journey
between manila where imitations
of american pop styles
flourished and karen carpenter
s home ground of southern
california''why karen carpenter
matters music matters tongson
May 23rd, 2020 - in why karen
carpenter matters karen tongson
whose filipino musician parents
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named her after the pop icon
interweaves the story of the
singer s rise to fame with her
own trans pacific journey
between the philippines where
imitations of american pop
styles flourished and karen
carpenter s home ground of
southern california tongson
reveals why the carpenters
chart topping seemingly
whitewashed musical fantasies
of normal love can now have
profound significance for her
as well'

'review why karen carpenter
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matters by karen tongson
May 11th, 2020 - karen tongson
why karen carpenter matters
austin university of texas
press 2019 152 pp i never cared
about karen carpenter not
really sure i ve driven through
the missouri ozarks with my
older sister both of us singing
along to top of the world and
dreaming of life in california'

'music matters series presents
karen tongson s why karen
May 9th, 2020 - in why karen
carpenter matters karen tongson
whose filipino musician parents
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named her after the pop icon
interweaves the story of the
singer s rise to fame with her
own trans pacific journey
between manila where imitations
of american pop styles
flourished and karen carpenter
s home ground of southern
california'

'this usc professor gives
lectures on karaoke la weekly
July 14th, 2019 - in fact
tongson is currently writing a
book called why karen carpenter
matters it s a really short
book about karen carpenter as a
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vocalist and as a drummer and
her sound and how that
was''carpenters a song for you
heat rocks april 25th 2019
November 19th, 2019 - the album
the carpenters a song for you
1972 dulcet adjective used to
describe a sound that is
soothing and soft like the
dulcet harmonies in a 70s pop
song or the dulcet tones of a
harp'

'the best music books of 2019
pitchfork
June 3rd, 2020 - why karen
carpenter matters is about the

api.sharedstudios.com                            13 / 53



 
kind of chart topping suburban
pop that lies at the core of
white capitalist mythology
sunny and sentimental
meticulously calibrated for
nixon era fm'
'rock and roll book club music
matters series takes on
April 30th, 2020 - the new
music matters series from the
university of texas press has a
premise that s like literary
clickbait for musicheads a
title like why the ramones
matter presumes for starters
that there s some room for
debate regarding the subject'
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'podcast why karen carpenter
matters the hi lo
June 1st, 2020 - karen tongson
talks about her book why karen
carpenter matters tongson a
professor of english american
studies and ethnicity and
gender and sexuality studies at
usc is the child of filipino
musician parents who named her
after the pop icon'

'why karen carpenter matters
book 2019 worldcat
May 15th, 2020 - in why karen
carpenter matters karen tongson
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whose filipino musician parents
named her after the pop icon
interweaves the story of the
singer s rise to fame with her
own trans pacific journey
between the philippines where
imitations of american pop
styles flourished and karen
carpenter s home ground of
southern
california''arachnophonia why
karen carpenter matters
listening in
June 2nd, 2020 - at 138 pages
why karen carpenter matters is
a brief and pleasant read that
challenges some of the
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predominant assumptions we hold
about why we love the music we
love the carpenters fifth
studio album now amp then 1973
is also available for check out
from the parsons music library'
'why karen carpenter matters
4columns
May 18th, 2020 - why karen
carpenter matters by karen
tongson university of texas
press 138 pages 16 95 a
remarkable thing happened while
i was working on this review
diving into the carpenters
discography i found myself
almost without knowing it
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without agency or control
spontaneously as if taken over
by a benign but powerful force
singing'

'why karen carpenter matters
music matters co uk
May 26th, 2020 - why karen
carpenter matters is about the
kind of chart topping suburban
pop that lies at the core of
white capitalist mythology
sunny and sentimental
meticulously calibrated for
nixon era fm radio'

'why karen carpenter matters by
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karen tongson
April 27th, 2020 - why karen
carpenter matters by karen
tongson 3 97 rating details 145
ratings 35 reviews in the 60s
and 70s america s music scene
was marked by raucous excess
reflected in the tragic
overdoses of young superstars
such as jimi hendrix and janis
joplin at the same time the
uplifting harmonies and sunny
lyrics that propelled karen
carpenter and her brother
richard to international fame
belied a different sort of
tragedy the underconsumption
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that led to''why karen
carpenter matters audiobook by
karen tongson
May 29th, 2020 - in why karen
carpenter matters karen tongson
whose filipino musician parents
named her after the pop icon
interweaves the story of the
singer s rise to fame with her
own trans pacific journey
between manila where imitations
of american pop styles
flourished and karen carpenter
s home ground of southern
california tongson reveals why'
'yesterday once more the feel
good los angeles times
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June 1st, 2020 - usc professor
karen tongson in her new book
why karen carpenter matters
argues that she matters to
people of color immigrants
queer people gender outlaws'

'why karen carpenter matters by
karen tongson
May 22nd, 2020 - why karen
carpenter matters is about the
kind of chart topping suburban
pop that lies at the core of
white capitalist mythology
sunny and sentimental
meticulously calibrated for
nixon era fm radio but the book
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centers those at the margins of
american society revealing how
the carpenters music resonated
with immigrants lgbtq folks and
people of color who craved the
idyllic normalcy that the
siblings embodied in this
exploration of her namesake s
legacy tongson deftly'

'review why karen carpenter
matters by karen tongson
June 1st, 2020 - and exploring
why karen carpenter matters to
me you see my filipino musician
parents named me after karen
carpenter in 1973 karen is my

api.sharedstudios.com                            22 / 53



 
namesake and her voice and
music are coordinates in the
musical mapping of my family s
journeys across the pacific
between big cities like manila
and the sprawl of southern
california and between old
fashioned notions of romance
and the queer desires that'

'why karen carpenter matters
music matters indiebound
May 21st, 2020 - in why karen
carpenter matters karen tongson
whose filipino musician parents
named her after the pop icon
interweaves the story of the
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singer s rise to fame with her
own trans pacific journey
between the philippines where
imitations of american pop
styles flourished and karen
carpenter s home ground of
southern california tongson
reveals why the carpenters
chart topping seemingly
whitewashed musical fantasies
of normal love can now have
profound significance for her
as well as for''karen tongson
why karen carpenter matters in
May 28th, 2020 - karen tongson
why karen carpenter matters in
conversation with loren
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kajikawa uping event saturday 1
00pm to 2 00pm the carpenters
sunny harmonies stood out amid
much of the harsher sounds of
the 70s music scene and since
karen carpenter s death from
anorexia in 1983 the singer has
haunted pop culture for other'
'here s why karen carpenter
matters pleasekillme
June 2nd, 2020 - as popular as
she was in her lifetime karen
carpenter has according to a
new book why karen carpenter
matters generated different
afterlives read more popular
than ever she matters author
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karen tongson writes to people
of color immigrants queer
people gender outlaws and
everyone other than the white
nixon era suburbanites she and
her music are said to have
represented'

'between a soft rock and a hard
place a review of karen
May 26th, 2020 - karen tongson
at the texas book festival in
2019 courtesy wikimedia why
karen carpenter matters is
never as blazingly readable as
when tongson turns to matters
of genre for tongson soft rock
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is not only an apparent
oxymoron but also a capacious
container of race class and
regional identities'
'why karen carpenter matters
longreads
May 20th, 2020 - karen tongson
why karen carpenter matters
university of texas press may
2019 20 minutes 4 070 words
maria katindig dykes and her
husband jimmie dykes had
finished a six month stint at
the hyatt regency in singapore
and were about to wrap up a six
month residency at the playboy
jazz club at silahis
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international hotel in manila
when a telegram appeared under
the door early one'
'big in the philippines why i
was named after karen carpenter
June 1st, 2020 - my family
prising mostly professional
musicians made a lot out of the
fact that i was named after
karen carpenter instead of a
relative saint or some other
catholic luminary my
grandfather and his brothers
romy katindig and the hi chords
were credited with innovating
latin jazz in the philippines
in the 1950s and 60s''why karen
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carpenter matters music matters
book 3
May 30th, 2020 - why karen
carpenter matters is about the
kind of chart topping suburban
pop that lies at the core of
white capitalist mythology
sunny and sentimental
meticulously calibrated for
nixon era fm radio but the book
centers those at the margins of
american society revealing how
the carpenters music resonated
with immigrants lgbtq folks and
people of color who craved the
idyllic normalcy that the
siblings embodied in this
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exploration of her namesake s
legacy tongson deftly weaves'
'why karen carpenter matters
music matters by karen
May 15th, 2020 - in why karen
carpenter matters karen tongson
whose filipino musician parents
named her after the pop icon
interweaves the story of the
singer s rise to fame with her
own trans pacific journey
between the philippines where
imitations of american pop
styles flourished and karen
carpenter s home ground of
southern california tongson
reveals'
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'why is karen carpenter s music
still so popular with
May 16th, 2020 - in why karen
carpenter matters tongson
explores why the singer
songwriter matters to the most
unexpected people in the most
unexpected places including her
own personal connection to the
musician posite dennis lan
image source national archives
istock fans of the 70s musical
sensation the carpenters
celebrate the 50th anniversary
of the duo s first album this
year'
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'it s yesterday once more in
little girl blue popmatters
May 23rd, 2020 - little girl
blue is a damning and
penetrating account of tortured
and tormented artist karen
carpenter and could just be one
of the most depressing books
you amp 8217 ll ever read'
'karen carpenter
June 3rd, 2020 - karen anne
carpenter march 2 1950 february
4 1983 was an american singer
and drummer who along with her
older brother richard was part
of the duo the carpenters she
was praised for her 3 octave
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contralto vocal range her
drumming abilities were viewed
positively by other musicians
and critics her struggles with
eating disorders would later
raise awareness of anorexia and
body dysmorphia''music matters
why karen carpenter matters
paperback
May 18th, 2020 - in why karen
carpenter matters karen tongson
whose filipino musician parents
named her after the pop icon
interweaves the story of the
singer s rise to fame with her
own trans pacific journey
between the philippines where
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imitations of american pop
styles flourished and karen
carpenter s home ground of
southern california tongson
reveals'

'why the ramones matter texas
escapes
May 21st, 2020 - why the
ramones matter belongs to the
music matters series edited by
loyola marymount university s
evelyn mcdonnell and published
by the university of texas
press other volumes in this
mendable collection include why
the beach boys matter 2018 by
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tom smucker and karen tongson s
why karen carpenter matters
2019''the karen carpenter story
June 1st, 2020 - the karen
carpenter story is an american
made for television
biographical film about singer
karen carpenter and the brother
and sister pop music duo of
which she was a part the
carpenters the film aired on
cbs on january 1 1989 directed
by joseph sargent it starred
cynthia gibb as karen carpenter
and mitchell anderson as her
brother richard carpenter who
served as a producer for the'
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'download why karen carpenter
matters music matters
June 2nd, 2020 - why karen
carpenter matters music matters
5 an exploration of karen
carpenter s enduring ability to
transcend cultural differences
bridging not only american
suburbia and the author s
native philippines but also
diverse munities and fan
cultures worldwide'
'why karen carpenter matters
ebook 2019 worldcat
May 20th, 2020 - highminded
without feeling academic why
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karen carpenter matters is
filled with sentences that have
a music of their own tongson s
take on a misunderstood artist
will resonate with readers
who''author explains why karen
carpenter still matters after
May 10th, 2020 - karen tongson
author of why karen carpenter
matters explains why karen
carpenter and her music are
still relevant 37 years after
her death and why her outsider
status resonates with lgbtq
munities'

'why karen carpenter matters
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book review music family
May 16th, 2020 - so when i
heard that university of texas
press was releasing a book
entitled why karen carpenter
matters i was instantly
intrigued and more than a
little curious while i ve read
and reviewed my fair share of
33 1 3 s and i ve definitely
spent time reassessing my own
biases about music the
carpenters would be new
territory for me'

'54b87b why karen carpenter
matters musicmatters band 3
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June 2nd, 2020 - ebook download
why karen carpenter matters
musicmatters band 3 now wele
the most challenging photo
album today from a certainly
professional writer in the
world rtf why karen carpenter
matters musicmatters band 3
this is the photo album that
many people in the world
waiting for to publish after
the announced of this book the
photo album''why karen
carpenter matters music matters
paperback
June 2nd, 2020 - in why karen
carpenter matters karen tongson
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whose filipino musician parents
named her after the pop icon
interweaves the story of the
singer s rise to fame with her
own trans pacific journey
between the philippines where
imitations of american pop
styles flourished and karen
carpenter s home ground of
southern california tongson
reveals why the carpenters
chart topping seemingly
whitewashed musical fantasies
of normal love can now have
profound significance for her
as well as for''why karen
carpenter matters music matters
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free books
May 19th, 2020 - an exploration
of karen carpenter s enduring
ability to transcend cultural
differences bridging not only
american suburbia and the
author s native philippines but
also diverse munities and fan
cultures worldwide 1477318844
june 1st 2019 153''why karen
carpenter matters by karen
tongson 138 pgs
May 27th, 2020 - why karen
carpenter matters is a short
book part of the university of
texas press music matters
series reminiscent of the 33 1
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3 series in which each book is
devoted to a single album jim
woster university of texas
press utexaspress'
'why karen carpenter matters
music matters paperback
May 17th, 2020 - in why karen
carpenter matters karen tongson
whose filipino musician parents
named her after the pop icon
interweaves the story of the
singer s rise to fame with her
own trans pacific journey
between the philippines where
imitations of american pop
styles flourished and karen
carpenter s home ground of
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southern california tongson
reveals'

'why karen carpenter matters by
karen tongson exclaim
May 28th, 2020 - in why karen
carpenter matters tongson draws
from queer theory music history
and personal anecdotes to
explore the importance of the
singer and percussionist this
isn t an in depth biography of'
'karen tongson on why karen
carpenter matters
December 28th, 2019 - listen to
karen tongson talk about her
book why karen carpenter
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matters the book a critical
excavation of the destructive
perfectionism at the root of
the carpenters sound but also a
personal'
'booksmith karen tongson w
homay king why karen
April 8th, 2020 - booksmith
weles karen tongson relocations
queer suburban imaginaries to
the store to present her new
book why karen carpenter
matters karen will be in
conversation with homay king
please join us in the 60s and
70s america s music scene was
marked by raucous excess
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reflected in the tragic
overdoses of young superstars
such as jimi hendrix and janis
joplin'

'why karen carpenter matters by
karen tongson paperback
June 2nd, 2020 - in why karen
carpenter matters karen tongson
whose filipino musician parents
named her after the pop icon
interweaves the story of the
singer s rise to fame with her
own trans pacific journey
between the philippines where
imitations of american pop
styles flourished and karen
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carpenter s home ground of
southern california tongson
reveals why the carpenters
chart topping seemingly
whitewashed musical fantasies
of normal love can now have
profound significance for her
as well as'
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